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If you are First Nation (Status or Non-Status Indian), Métis, or Inuit, you are invited to self-identify as 
Indigenous. No documentation or proof of ancestry is required. Self-identification is voluntary and 
confidential.  

“This has been really important for us because of the sense of community and the 
connection to other Indigenous families.” - Melanie Cormier, Parent 

Self-identification will provide access to cultural and language programs, as well as monthly 
programming for Indigenous students and families. Relevant information will be sent directly to families 
about upcoming cultural events and opportunities which help foster a s  Indigenous Self-Identification webpage. 

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please contact DPCDSB’s Indigenous Education 
Coordinator, Jodie Williams, at jodie.williams@dpcdsb.org.  

https://www3.dpcdsb.org/students/indigenous-self-identification
mailto:jodie.williams@dpcdsb.org

